
    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Mamaroneck on the 16th day of December, 2019 at 7:30 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as all parties can be heard, at the municipal building located at 169 Mount 

Pleasant Avenue, Mamaroneck, New York, to consider Proposed Local Law J-2019 

amending chapter 281 of the code of the Village of Mamaroneck (retail checkout bags) 

regarding the banning of plastic bags for retail checkout of purchased goods. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the Proposed Local Law  

J-2019 is on file with the Clerk-Treasurer of the Village of Mamaroneck and on the 

Village of Mamaroneck website. 

 

  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that at said public hearing, all persons interested 

will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF 

    THE VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK, NEW YORK 

 

        Agostino A. Fusco 

          Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

Dated: November 25, 2019   

 

 

Click here to review Proposed Local Law 
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